
 

 

 
 
 

29th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Our topic next term is based around the topic ‘Could you be the next CSI 

investigator?’, through this we shall be looking at the gunpowder plot as a 

history focus but our leading subject will be science, particularly the kind 

of science used by forensics to solve crimes. I’m very excited! 

  

I have booked a trip to ‘Think Forensic’ in Huddersfield where the 

children will spend their time being forensic investigators! They each get 

their own white scene of crimes suit and work in groups to solve crimes 

using a range of technology and forensic techniques. 

  

The trip is on Monday 20th November 2017 and we will be travelling by 

coach. 

 

Children need to be in their full uniform and to be at school at the normal 

school time 8.50am. We will be back to school for 3.10pm.   

 

A packed lunch and drink will also be required, all in a disposable bag, as 

we will be throwing it away.  If your child would like a school packed lunch, 

please let school know. 

 

 The cost of the trip including coach travel is £17.  

 

We rely on your financial support in order to make the visit viable.  If you 

choose not to contribute this will not lead to your child being excluded 

from the trip, but however it may lead to us cancelling the visit.   Under 

the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we are not able to charge 

for educational journeys (transport/insurance/entry fees) which occur 

during school time.  

 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Clarke 

 

 

 


